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Honouring Lives, Comforting Loss

Holiday Service of Remembrance

Always in our hearts.

You are invited to Cardinal’s Annual

Holiday Service of Remembrance where we will

remember those who are gone but never forgotten.

Saturday, November 27, 2021

2:00pm with Live Music Beginning at 1:30pm

In person: Cardinal Funeral Homes, 92 Annette Street, Toronto (Capacity is 40)

Virtual: Log on to

https://bit.ly/cardinalholidayservice
The service is non-religious and all are welcome to join us.

(Please see other side for more details.)
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Honouring Lives, Comforting Loss

Attending the Holiday Service of Remembrance

If you plan on attending in person, please RSVP to Sara Hawkins at sara@cardinalfuneralhomes.com. Capacity is limited to the first 40 people, with a limit of 4 people per family. Please ensure you include the names of the people attending.

If you plan on attending virtually, please RSVP to Dianna Klisanin at dianna@cardinalfuneralhomes.com. Please include your home address so we can drop off some items that will help you participate in the service. Items can only be dropped off if you live within 40km of our Bathurst location. We apologize for those who live beyond our borders and hope to see you online.

Holiday Service of Remembrance Slideshow

Everyone is welcome to submit a photo of their loved one to be

included in our video slideshow. Please send a photo to Sara Hawkins at sara@cardinalfuneralhomes.com. Please be sure to include your loved one's full name.

We look forward to remembering our loved ones together.

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com


